Chris Lindstrom & Fred Meserve

UM Retiree Health Insurance

hris Lindstrom, UMaine Vice President of Human Resources, and Fred Meserve, UMS Employee Benefits and Wellness Manager will provide a recap of the UM Retirees Insurance enrollment for 2021 and a brief look forward to fall enrollment for 2022.

The presentation will be approximately 20 minutes followed by 10 minutes for questions and answers. Type your questions on the small screen found by clicking the Q/A button at the bottom and right of center.

The questions will go to the moderator, Dusty Dowse, who will facilitate your typed questions for answers by Chris Lindstrom and Fred Meserve during the Question and Answer period.